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MEDIA STATEMENT  
 

Recent media reports on Mr Dumisa Dlamini 
 
Following the recent media enquiries and subsequent newscasts on the matter 

surrounding the Deputy-Director General for RKTP, Mr Dumisa Dlamini, the Department 

wants to state the following:   

 

The National Department of Public Works confirms that it is currently attending to the 

directive from the Department of Home Affairs that measures be taken against the DDG: 

RKTP, Mr Dumisa Dlamini, following revelations that his domicile status in the country 

was illegally obtained. 

 

In compliance, the Department of Public Works was consulting both the Public Service 

Regulations as well as Labour Relations legislation to give effect to the Home Affairs 

recommendation. The official was made aware of the Home Affairs revelations and has 

been on annual leave since last week.  

 

The Department wants to assure all employees that the matter is being attended to with 

all the sensitivity it deserves.   

 

ISSUED BY: 
The National Department of Public Works 
Contact: Chief Directorate: Communications & Marketing 
Tel: 012 – 337 3000 ext 2819/2112 
Cell: 082 880 4027 / 082 899 9775 
Email: lucky.mochalibane@dpw.gov.za 
Date: 18 August 2008 


